
Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, federal and D.C. government workers have shown up 
every day to serve and protect the American public while risking our own health. One of the 
easiest things Congress can do to show they value us is to approve a modest 3.2% pay 
raise in 2022. 

Contact your lawmakers NOW and ask them to cosponsor the Federal Adjustment 
of Income Rates (FAIR) Act bills, which have been introduced in the House as 

H.R. 392 and in the Senate as S. 561.

Call Your Representative: 1-855-276-9187
Call Both Your Senators: 1-888-314-1693

Then send them a letter at www.afge.org/GiveUsARaise

IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read during duty time or sent to others using government equipment, 
because it suggests action to be taken in support or against legislation. Do not use your government email address or government phone in contacting your 
Member of Congress.


